
Request for Deputation
 
Name 
Tommy Campbell , regional officer , Unite the Union
 
Committee
License committee meeting on 25th November 2014
 
Agenda Item
CCTV report
 
The action I wish the Council/Committee to take
Defer the report for further face to face discussions with taxi trade 
representatives with a view to agreeing a report with recommendations that 
have the support of taxi drivers who wish to have CCTV in their taxis or private 
hire cars
Please note that in submitting a deputation your name will be placed in the 
public domain and recorded in the minute.
 
Return by email to committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk or by post to:
 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services
1st Floor
Town House
Broad Street
Aberdeen
AB10 1AQ

mailto:committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk

